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City of Greater Sudbury 
Ville du Grand Sudbury 

October 18, 2017 

Dear Mr. Bell: 

'fjSudBffiY 

Re: Petition - Installation of a "No Exit" Sign at the Entrance of Nova Street South from 
Moonrock Street 

At the City Council meeting of October 17, 2017 Councillor Signoretti submitted a 
petition to the City Clerk requesting the installation of a "No Exit" sign at the entrance of 
Nova Street South from Moonrock Street. 

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of 
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who 
is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose: 

1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to 
resolve or respond to the matter in question; 

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the 
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.; 

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for 
information or action; 

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommenc;:ling a new 
policy or new financial resources; or 

5. May advise that no further action will be taken at this time. 

For further information please contact Vivian Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via 
email at: Viv.Gibbons@greatersudbury.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Brigitte Sobush 
Deputy City Clerk 

cc: Council Members 
Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure 

 Holmes, Acting Director of Infrastructure Capital Planning Stephen



We the undersigned and attached, request The City of Sudbury to 

install a "NO EXIT" sign at the entrance to Nova Street south from 

Moonrock St. This will discourage unnecessary traffic and allow the 

residents and children of Nova South and Columba Terrace less chance 

of accidents occurring. 

Name Address Phone Number 

Please be advised the orginal petition is available for 
viewing at the Clerk's Services department at 200 Brady 
Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury.




